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At Home Newsletter Announcement – Year 1 
Ignite: “People.Power.Planet” 
This announcement introduces parents and caretakers to the newest campaign from 
People.Power.Planet. It is  meant to spread the word about the program so students are 
encouraged to participate and can be included in newsletters and email updates that go out to 
the “grown-ups” in the students’ lives. 

Announcement 
Our school is beginning a new effort that will help us learn how to waste less energy and take 
better care of the earth: People.Power.Planet. Throughout the winter and spring, students and 
staff will learn how “People have the Power to better the Planet.” We will be forming a team 
called the Power Patrol that will conduct energy audits of our building and remind everyone to 
help save energy and the environment. Is your student interested in energy and how to be an 
environmental steward? Have them talk to their teacher or the school’s program Champion, 
[Insert Champion Name] to get involved. There are also “At Home” activities available on the 
PeoplePowerPlanet.com/schools website resources page for either your student or family to 
participate in together. We hope you’ll join us on the journey to help our school use less 
electricity and water, decrease waste, pollute less, and save money! 

Questions? 
Contact Eric Punkay, DPS Sustainability Analyst 
Phone: 720.423.4171 | Email eric_punkay@dpsk12.net 
 
Or Ann Gallogly, McKinstry Program Coordinator 
Phone: 720.577.2016 | Email: anng@mckinstry.com 


